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18th October 2021 
 

Dear Parents 

From Wednesday 3rd November until Easter, all the Year 1 children in Holly Berries will be taking part in Forest 

School session every Wednesday morning.  

Please could you make sure they come dressed in warm clothes and with wellies. They will have to bring a change 

of clothes for PE in the afternoon. 

Best wishes 

Miss Aldred 
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